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Quarterly Meeting Minutes 
November 10, 2022 @ 9:00AM 

Maine IFW Hatchery – Cobb Station 
45 Cobb Rd, Enfield, Maine 

 
Attending: Lisa Burton, UMS   Kevin Jenssen, Northern Light Health 
  Lara Bailey, M&N Operating  Greg Urban, Maine Veterans Home - BGR 

Frank Martin, Red Cross  Lonnie Bean, MEANG 
  Rob McGraw, East Millinocket Fire Brad Jamison, MEANG 
  Jarod Hjort, IFW-Cobb Station Paul Nichols, Maine DEP 
  Jessica Fogg, Maine CDC  Joe Lacerda, Maine DOT 
  Thomas Fennell, Penobscot EMA Christopher Fox, Penobscot EMA 

Bradley Nuding, Penobscot EMA 
 

Introductions were made around the table with general updates from each attendee. 
 
EMA Update 
 LEPC Membership Application Renewal: 

Reminded attendees that we are looking to have greater membership to the 
organization and reminded everyone where that information can be obtained.  

 
 GIS Mapping of Facilities – Update 
  GIS Specialist Thomas Fennell provided an update on progress in the mapping of   

Tier II Facilities. Continues to work on flood inundation mapping and historical 
disaster information. Director Bradley Nuding provided some additional 
background for newcomers explaining its functionality relative to critical 
infrastructure.  

 
Reported that our LEPC Semi-Annual Report was provided to the State of Maine as 
required. Copies were offered to attendees. 
 
Discussed trainings that were facilitated through PTEMA. Reminded attendees about the 
requirements that there be at least 8 students and that the training be approved before it is 
held.  
 

Director Nuding provided a brief overview of the intent of LEPC for the newer members 
explaining the two LEPC funding streams, how they are identified, and expended.  

 
This completed the agenda.  
 
The meeting was turned over to the host Jarod Hjort, Fish Culture Supervisor for IF&W for 
Cobb Station Fish Hatchery.  
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A presentation was provided on facility operations, followed by a tour of the facility.  
 
 

 
Next meeting is scheduled for January 19, 2023; Location: TBD. 

 
 


